
 

Dear Grade Two Parents 

Welcome to English at home. 
 Please assist your children with the English daily programme. You will need to read instructions 

with them, make sure they understand what to do, supervise the work and participate in 

discussions about the daily activities. 

 Please provide the necessary stationery if you are able to. 

 Children will need a workbook to work in. Activities may also be printed if you wish but it is not 

compulsory.  

 Please encourage pride in the work being done. The Grade Two teachers would like to see all 

the work  once we return to school. 

 Each week will have 4 lessons. Friday will be a catch-up day. 
 The memo will be posted with the lessons so that answers can be checked. Let your children 

use a green coloured pencil to make corrections. 

Most of all, enjoy this special time together. 

Regards and thank you. 

Grade Two teachers 

 


